DUNCHIDEOCK PARISH COUNCIL

There is a vacancy for a Parish Councillor that can be filled by co-option

Applications are now requested from any suitably qualified person who wishes to be considered for this vacancy

Are you interested in serving the community as a Parish Councillor and would like to know about the eligibility, the skills and the role of being a councillor

If you are, would you please contact the Chairman,
Stephen Moor, 01392 832697,
stephenmoor70@gmail.com or the Parish Clerk,
Norman Harvey, 01392 422390,
parishclerk@dunchideock.org.uk
for further information

Application forms are available from the Clerk and need to be returned to the Clerk by Wednesday 8th July.

Candidates will be invited to speak at the virtual Parish Council meeting to be held on Tuesday 14th July 2020. The successful candidate will be invited to join the Council for the remainder of the meeting.